PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

33 N. STONE AVENUE, FLOOR 11
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85701

— TELEPHONE 520-724-8094
Stephen W. Christy E-MAIL: district4@pima.gov
Supervisor, District 4

MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 27, 2023
TO: Melissa Manriquez
Clerk of the Board
FROM: Steve Christy [
District 4 Supg
SUBIJECT:

Addendum ltem

Please place the following item on the Addendum to the Agenda for the Board of

Supervisors meeting of October 3, 2023.

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Release of Attorney-Client Privileged Memorandum Regarding
Request for Investigation of Pima County Sheriff’s Department

Discussion/Action: Public release of the Attorney-Client Privileged
Memorandum dated September 22, 2023 from Assistant Chief Civil
Deputy County Attorney Daniel Jurkowitz to the Board of Supervisors
regarding the Board action taken on September 19, 2023 to request
an independent investigation by the office of the Arizona Attorney
General, the office of the Arizona Department of Public Safety, et al,
with respect to Sheriff Nanos’ alleged failure to conduct a timely and

thorough investigation into the alleged sexual assault of a female
deputy. (District 4)

Thank you.





